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Executive Board meeting 16 January 2023 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the first meeting in 2023 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board reviewed the draft Single Programming Document (SPD) 2024-2026. 

The Executive Board discussed the project set-up and planned activities of the project on the exchange of 
information between Eurojust and Europol. 

The Executive Board discussed Eurojust’s interest in being associated to the Analysis Project ‘High Risk 
OCGs’ and Analysis Project Drug Crime.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


